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NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified for all concerned that the University will remain closed 

on 12.01.2023 on account of the ‘Birthday of Swami Vivekananda’. It is also 

hereby notified that all the P.G. classes of the University will be suspended due 

to the ‘Fresher’s welcome programme’ which will be held on 13.01.2023. 

 

         This notice is being issued with kind approval of the competent authority. 

 

                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                Registrar                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
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